
MINUTES OF THE CLOSED SESSION HELD ON MONDAY 16
TH

 

FEBRUARY 2009 TO DISCUSS ITEM 2163 – Renegotiation of the 

Clerk’s contract of employment and nomination to join the pension 

scheme. 

 

All councillors had received a copy of the Clerk’s original contract and it 

was unanimously agreed that the contract fell short of modern day 

requirements and should be renegotiated. 

 

It was also agreed unanimously that it was impractical for the whole 

Council to do this and that a working party should be set up. Its remit 

would be to look at all the relevant paperwork, hear representations from 

the Clerk and make recommendations to the Council. 

 

Cllrs. Brown, Langridge and Parker volunteered for the working party and 

were accepted unanimously by the other councillors present. 

 

Cllr. Mrs Jeffreys undertook to pass all the papers on the topic to the 

working party by the end of the week. 

 

 

 

 

Lynn Jeffreys 

Chairman 

 

 


